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All complaints concerning school transportation safety will be made to the office of the Chief Operations 
Officer. The Chief Operations Officer will maintain a written record of all such complaints, and will conduct 
appropriate investigations of allegations.

The Superintendent will provide the commissioner of Motor Vehicles with a copy of the written record of 
complaints within thirty (30) days of the end of the school year.




